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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 2:45 PM
To: 'Chris McKisson'; Raley, Jim; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; 

jamos@blm.gov
Cc: Lynda Laumbach
Subject: RE: [EXT] Sampling Schedule RDX 17-25
Attachments: (C-141 Final) RDX 17-25 8.7.19.pdf

Request for Closure WPX  2RP-5437 RDX 17-25  
 
 
OCD approve you closure request for RDX 17-25 2RP-5437. 
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II 
811 S First St. Artesia 
NM 88210 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and 
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In 
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or 
local laws and/or regulations. 
 
 
 

From: Chris McKisson <cmckisson@ltenv.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 1:08 PM 
To: Raley, Jim <James.Raley@wpxenergy.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, 
EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; jamos@blm.gov; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Lynda Laumbach <llaumbach@ltenv.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Sampling Schedule RDX 17-25 
 
All, 
 
WPX plans to complete soil sampling activities at the RDX 17-25 this Thursday, May 23, 2019. To date an RP number has 
not been assigned but the initial C-141 is attached.  
 
Thank you,  
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Chris McKisson 
Manager – Western Slope 
970.620.5743 cell 
970.285.9985 direct 
820 Megan Avenue, Unit B, Rifle, CO 81650 
www.ltenv.com 

    Think before you print. Click for our email disclosure. 

 
 


